La Jolla, Calif.
June 20, 1931.

Mr. Allen H. Wright, City Clerk,
San Diego, Calif.

Dear Sir:

Replying to your communication of June 9th
to Mrs.. R. R. Lewis, Preg. of the La Jolla P. T« A.
regarding the repeal of Ordinance 7056 relative to
the wearing of bathing suits on the business streets
of Ia Jolla, I beg to inform you that the question
was thoroughly discussed at a recent meeting of the
Executime Board of the Ia Jolla P. T. A. with the
following decision.

The Executive Board recommends that the Ord-
inance 7056 be not repealed, but modified, to requiee
some sort of covering for those wearing bathing suits,
said covering to reach approximately within six inches
of the knees; and that this law be made to apply to
the whole business section of La Jolla, and not one
portion only, as heretofor.

Very truly yours,

B oy, 7Covoe(Pteo. H.F)

Secretary, La Jolla P.T.
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